
   
 

 

 
 

  Infrastructure project update 7  
     Wye River and Separation Creek                                                             31 AUGUST 2018 

 

This fortnightly newsletter informs residents and 
property owners about work Colac Otway Shire is 
undertaking in Wye River and Separation Creek. 

 

Stormwater Management System – 
table drains and driveway culverts 
 

The improvement of the stormwater management 
system is progressing with works continuing in 
Karingal Drive, Wye River and Olive Street, 
Separation Creek. Work began in Mitchell Grove, 
Separation Creek, on 3 September. 

The installation of the trunk line between Iluka 
Avenue and the Great Ocean Road will be completed 
this week. The trunk line is part of a new arrangement 
of underground stormwater pits and pipes. Additional 
trunk lines are planned for the near future. 

The wet and cold weather conditions have been 
causing a challenge to workers. Hopefully spring will 
bring a break in the conditions. 

 
Driveway culverts 

 

Installation and repair of guardrails  
 
Guardrails were installed at various locations in Wye 
River and Separation Creek last week to increase 
vehicle safety.  
 

 
New guardrails throughout Wye River and Separation Creek 

 

Iluka Ave extension stabilisation  
 

This project involved constructing a 30-metre long, 
2.2-metre-high new retaining wall to repair a landslide 
that has de-stabilized Iluka Avenue extension.  

Construction of the kerb and channel, reinstallation 
of the guard rail and the installation of the asphalt 
road are now all finalised.  
 
The project was completed on 27 August, and the 
site is now under a liability period of 12-months, 
during which any defects identified will be fixed by 
the contractor.  



 

 

 
 
Iluka Extension stabilisation works 
 

 

 

Stanway Drive stabilisation works 
 

Works are progressing well considering the inclement 
weather, and the need to maintain vehicle access for 
residential properties. 

Rock beaching on the upper slope of Stanway Drive 
was completed 24 August. Soil nailing operations 
are complete on the lower slope and will be 
completed next week on the upper slope. 
 

 
Works in the next two weeks include: 
 

• Completing drainage installation 

• Installing topsoil for revegetation program  

• Commencing installation of erosion matting on 
lower slope 
 

Revegetation work will begin on 12 September. 
 
This project is expected to be complete by 21 
September.  
 

 
 
Stanway Drive stabilisation works  
 

 
 
 

 

 


